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Dear Construction Official,

The Division of Codes and Standards is conducting a review of local property
maintenance ordinances and resale inspection ordinances whether applicable to single-family,
multi-family or non-residential structures. We also are interested in change of tenancy
ordinances which contain provisions requiring building upgrades or some form of compliance
with one of the adopted subcodes of the UCC or a fire safety code.

Please submit the ordinances to the Office of Regulatory Affairs at PO Box 818 Trenton
NJ 08625-0818. Ordinances may also be sent via e-mail to susan.lydon@dca.state.nj.us. If the

municipality has no such ordinances, please respond and let us know this.

Should you have any question you may contact Susan Lydon of the Office of Regulatory
affairs at 609-984-7672. Thank you for your anticipated cooperation.

Sincerely,

Edward M. Smith
Director
Division of Codes and Standards
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